This is a public service announcement by the National Credit Union Administration

If you are a member of a credit union located in the areas affected by Tropical Storm Ernesto 

please be assured that your funds are federally insured by the National Credit Union Administration 

NCUA insures the share savings accounts of members of 8,540 federally insured credit unions nationwide. 

This insurance is provided by NCUA through the National Credit Union Share Insurance Fund and is backed by the full faith and credit of the U.S. government.

